
 
 
 

 
  
To all              Marko Nicović 
WKC member federations 
         President 
 
                Belgrade, 21st February 2011 
 
 

Bulletin 2/2011 
 
 
Dear Mr. President, 
 
The 8th WKC World Championships are approaching very quickly. The local organiser of the 
Championships is working very hard to make this event an unforgettable one. 
 

8th WKC World Championships 
Liberec, Czech Republic 

20th – 22nd May 2011 
 

Organising Committee: 
 
Karate 2011, o.s. 
Mr. Robert Musil   Tel (English)   00420 777 321 603 
Střelecká 9    Tel (French/Italian)  00420 774 955 828 
46601 Jablonec nad Nisou  Tel (Russian)   00420 777 955 335 
Czech Republic 
 

www.karate2011.cz 
info@karate2011.cz 

 
Address of the official hotel: 
 
Hotel Babylon 
Nitranská 1 
460 01 Liberec 
Czech Republic 
 
www.centrumbabylon.cz 
recepce@centrumbabylon.cz 



Tel 00420 485 249 597 
Tel 00420 485 249 509 
 
We would like to remind especially the federations requiring a visa for the Czech Republic to 
immediately obtain a visa at the nearest Czech embassy or consulate and to contact the 
organising committee (at the address above). As the Czech Republic is a member for the 
Schengen states within the European Union it usually takes several weeks to get a visa. 
Urgent please note. We strongly recommend you apply for a visa no later than the end of 
March 2011.   
 
We also recommend to book your squad in the official hotel, which offers affordable prices 
for the rooms between 26 € per person in a quadruple room up to 45 € for a single room 
including breakfast buffet. The Hotel Babylon is situated next to the stadium TipSport Arena. 
For more details, please see the WKC webpage www.wkc-org.net and the Championships 
webpage www.karate2011.cz  
 
On Friday, 20th May 2011, the registration of all participants, and the referee and coach 
seminar will take place. The tournament itself will be on Saturday, 21st and Sunday, 22nd May 
2011 in the TipSport Arena. 
 
The registration forms will be on the WKC webpage in the beginning of March 2011. You 
will receive an e-mail directly from the WKC Office when the registration forms are online. 
 
We wish all you all good luck with your preparations for the forthcoming big event! 
 
Sincerely yours 
 
 
Marko Nicović 
President 
World Karate Confederation 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


